
FAIR TO FORK PARTICIPANT RECOGNITION

First Lady Jennie Gordon’s Wyoming Hunger Initiative — in partnership with Wyoming 

4-H and FFA — launched a program in 2022 under the Food from the Farm + Ranch banner 

called Fair to Fork. The program purchases one hog from every participating county in 

Wyoming through a lottery selection to support youth development and bring fresh protein 

back into every county across the state. 

Fresh food and sources of high-quality protein are notoriously expensive and difficult to 

procure for the food pantry system. Each hog will be purchased and distributed locally in 

collaboration with the 4-H or FFA member. 

             Student Name              was selected as the           County Name           participant and 

has the opportunity to be recognized at the Wyoming State Fair by Governor Mark and First 

Lady Jennie Gordon. 

The ultimate goal of Wyoming Hunger Initiative is to support local anti-hunger 

organizations by providing assistance and the necessary resources to support their mission. 

First Lady Jennie Gordon is beyond excited to bring youth into the equation as they have a 

heart for agriculture and for giving back to their communities.

 

Wyoming Hunger Initiative is the official initiative of Wyoming’s First Lady Jennie Gordon and is governed by the Board 
of Directors  of the Wyoming Governor’s Residence Foundation, a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.


